
We are interested in learning more about how you are thinking about career
readiness. We are looking for undergraduate students who are willing to meet
for about 45 minutes with a small group of fellow students to talk about your
experiences and thoughts.
 
If you choose to participate, you will meet with one of our team members:
Kevon, Nasitta, or Mindi. During the conversation, we will ask you some
questions to learn more about your experiences and perspectives about career
readiness (we will record the conversations, but the recordings will not be
linked to your name).

You will receive $25 for your participation. 

If you are interested and willing to participate, please click the following link to
indicate your availability: 

One of us will contact you to confirm the date, time, and location for your
participation. Thank you so much!

 Warmly,

STRIVE OUT
TUNE IN to

Kevon Williams Nasitta Keita Mindi Thompson 

Dear Undergraduate Students,

https://forms.gle/GhEbfWDwwbJ98rgf7

